
  

 

 

 

SCOTTISH CHILDMINDING ASSOCIATION 

 
TREASURER 

Join Our Board and Contribute Your Expertise 

 
The Scottish Childminding Association (SCMA) is the national voice of childminding in Scotland. SCMA is a 

national Third Sector and membership organisation that promotes childminding as a quality childcare service. 

Working on behalf of its 2,500 childminder members, SCMA helps to improve the wellbeing and outcomes 

for Scotland’s children and aims to influence policy to ensure that it is informed by the experiences of 

childminding. SCMA provides a wide range of support and professional services for members including 

training and events as well as delivering local services. For more information visit childminding.org. 

 

 

We are currently seeking a skilled individual to act as the Treasurer on our Board of Trustees. 

The Treasurer will be responsible for overseeing financial matters on behalf of our Board and will be 

responsible for ensuring that the organisation has robust financial processes to ensure it meets its legal 

and constitutional requirements. 

 

This role could appeal to a finance professional (accountant or auditor) who is mid-career and wishing to 

undertake some personal and professional development or to a later career stage professional who is 

perhaps adjusting their work/life balance or is recently retired, and wishing to use their experience, make a 

difference and give something back to the community. 

 

This voluntary role would include three/four board meetings a year (currently a mix of in person and 

online), one of these being our Annual Vision Review Weekend held in March.   

Attendance at our AGM (held online). 

 

If you possess financial expertise and our organisation’s mission resonates with you, we invite you to apply 

for this important role. 

 

If you would like to become part of our Board of Trustees, please find out more here. 

 

To apply, please send your CV and a short covering letter setting out why you are suitable for this role 

to recruitment@childminding.org  

Closing date is 23rd September 2024 at 12pm.  

Interviews will be held (virtually) on 30th September in the evening or on Saturday 5th October. 

 

 

SCMA is working towards becoming an equal opportunities employer 

 

 

http://www.childminding.org/
https://www.childminding.org/about-us/vacancies-with-SCMA
mailto:recruitment@childminding.org

